
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Health Matters Newsletter 
September 12, 2023 

 Today’s Health Matters Includes:  

  
• OCCHN Meeting Schedule    

• Community Meetings 

• Our Health Our Community Survey Response Update -Seeking Your Support -Take the Survey 
Today! 

• Souper Seniors 

• Cowichan District Hospital Replacement Project Update 

• Reconciliation: Journey of our Generation 

• The Power of Indigenous Food Sovereignty Webinar Series  

• Tool Impact Feasibility Matrix - Attached 
 

Community Meetings 
✓ Next OCCHN Leadership Committee Meeting October 5, 4:30 pm 
✓ Next Our Cowichan Network Meeting September 14 in person- Ramada Silver Bridge Banquet 

Room 
✓ Next EPIC Committee Meeting- October16th (moved forward one week due to holiday) location 

to be determined 
✓ Cowichan CAT – September 28 2023, 10 am -noon contact Johanne Kemmler for access 

Johanne.f.kemmler@gmail.com  
✓ HOLD the DATE- Cowichan Community Action Team Symposium October 12, 2023 (All day) 

 
 

 

Every Child Matters Walk 
October 2nd 

Walk Arrival 9:00 am- Walk Begins 9:30 am 
Si’em Lelum Soccer Fields River Road Duncan BC 

Wear Orange- Bring your Drums 

 

mailto:Johanne.f.kemmler@gmail.com


 

 
Our Health, Our Community Survey Update! 
 
Hello partners, 
 
Our Cowichan Communities Health Network (OCCHN) is excited to announce that the Our Health, Our 
Community (OHOC) survey has already obtained 2001 responses! Our community partners have driven a 
lot of traffic to the survey. On behalf of the survey team, we want to thank you for your support. 
 
We still have some work to do to reach our goal of 4,500 survey participants, and we need your 
continued help. If you’re looking for ways to support, here are a few ideas: 

 

• Keep posting reminders online. We have uploaded graphics to the OCCHN website that you can 
download and share on Facebook and Instagram. Island Health is managing the survey’s social 
media campaign. Look out for their handle @VanIslandHealth across Facebook, Instagram, 
Twitter, and LinkedIn, and please re-post their shares. Social media engagement is critical for this 
project’s success. 

• Print our poster and put it up in your office, break room, or community bulletin board. Or share it 
in your community newsletter with a reminder for all community members over 18 years of age 
to fill out the survey today! 

• Print our flyer and bring it to your community meetings, events, and more. 

• Share our online calendar of public outreach events. Our amazing team of field surveyors will 
host outreach booths across the region this August and September. Their role is to support 
community members to access information on the survey and to fill it out. If you know of any 
community member who needs support filling out the online survey, check out or share our 
outreach booth schedule. 

• Challenge yourself to share the survey with 20 contacts this week.  

• Share the survey link: www.ourhealthourcommunity.ca 
 

If you have any questions about the survey or how to spread the word, please be in touch. 

 
In gratitude, 
 
OHOC Survey Team 
 
 
 

 
 

https://www.ourcchn.ca/survey
https://www.ourcchn.ca/images/OHOC/OHOC%20Poster.pdf
https://www.ourcchn.ca/images/OHOC/OHOC%20Flyer.pdf
https://www.ourcchn.ca/survey/outreach-schedule
http://www.ourhealthourcommunity.ca/


 
The following project update has been sent to all Cowichan staff, community partners and project 

subscribers on behalf of the Cowichan District Hospital Nutsa'maat Alliance.  

Please share with your community networks and interested parties. 

 

 

 

 
August 30, 2023 
 

You don't need wings to fly through the new Cowichan District Hospital. Join us for an 
uplifting tour of the future Diagnostic & Treatment Centre, Patient Registration and 
lounge spaces, Emergency Department and inpatient unit, and get a sense of what the 
new facility will look like when it opens for patient care in 2027.  
 

 
 
Construction teams continue to make amazing strides at the site on Bell McKinnon Road. 
We've started to come up and out of the ground as the crews work on the “slab on 
grade" portion of the Diagnostic and Treatment Centre. Read our summer project update

http://viha.uberflip.com/i/1506639-cowichan-district-hospital-replacement-project-summer-2023-update
https://youtu.be/UDvqG4uXamY?si=hjmp7c3mYoceWq9A


 to catch up on the progress to date and meet some of the people who share a passion 
for creating a new hospital that works for patients, staff and the environment. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Thank you for reading!  

http://viha.uberflip.com/i/1506639-cowichan-district-hospital-replacement-project-summer-2023-update


www.islandhealth.ca/newcdh  

To subscribe, unsubscribe, submit feedback or questions, please email newcdh@islandhealth.ca. 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

http://www.islandhealth.ca/newcdh
mailto:newcdh@islandhealth.ca


 

 

In advance of the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation, 

please join us for our upcoming workshop September 28th:  
 

 

RECONCILIATION: JOURNEY OF OUR GENERATION 
 

 

"This was one of the most powerful and impactful 
workshops I have ever attended. I was humbled by the 

courage and honesty of the Elders to share and educate. 
The information is offered in a way that does not blame but 

asks 'How can we heal this?'" 
  

 

 

September 28th - Duncan - Comiaken Room, Quw'utsun' Cultural 

& Conference Centre  
 

 

Since 2006 here in Cowichan, Elders have been sharing their stories, their history and 
their healing following the values of nuts'amaat shqaluwun, people working together with 
one heart, one mind, one spirit. As Tousilum reminds us, the longest journey is from our 
head to our hearts. We each have much to learn along the way as we learn forgiveness, 
and practice the values found in kindness, expressed through love and guided by respect.  

Join Quw’utsun’ Elders who will take you on a journey through time with stories of pre-
contact village life, the arrival of settlers, the development of colonies and policies of 
colonization. Sit inside western systems and Indigenous ways of being, to experience the 
impacts, effects and changes brought about by colonization. Explore the questions of 
where and how we go from here and join thousands of people who have participated and 
are committed to walking the road of Q'shintul - walking this journey together. 
 
Registration: Register through EventBrite or email: qccsociety@gmail.com.  
 
Cost: $65 (includes lunch, snacks, coffee and tea). No one will be turned away due to 
insufficient funds.  

 

 

Please share widely and encourage friends and colleagues to 

attend!  
 

 

 

https://socialplanningcowichan.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=c93fef686df521c00ed69f873&id=ff50c28699&e=92d8086378
mailto:qccsociety@gmail.com


September 21st, 2023 – The Power of Indigenous Food Sovereignty Series: 
Dietitian perspectives and stories about the Impacts of Colonization on 
Indigenous health and food systems With Gerry Kasten, Michael Wesley, 
Seamus Damstrom and Tatyana Daniels 

In this first part of “The Power of Indigenous Food Sovereignty Series” Gerry Kasten, Michael Wesley, 
Seamus Damsttrom and Tatyana Daniels will be sharing their journey with Indigenous food system and 
sharing the impacts of colonization. This webinar will emphasize the importance of recognizing 
Canada’s/BC’s colonial history, acknowledging Indigenous Peoples’ resilience and exploring the role that 
dietitians have in reconciliation. 

 

 

 

 

 
Health Matters Newsletter 

Do you have a resource, event or information you would like to share? 
Send it to cindylisecchn@shaw.ca and it will be included in the Friday Newsletter 

mailto:cindylisecchn@shaw.ca
https://ubc.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f90692f19eaeaf98686d5357&id=f780fc1c03&e=0bb40c9340
https://ubc.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f90692f19eaeaf98686d5357&id=cbebb066b1&e=0bb40c9340

